
From: CHX Community Councils - Generic Email Account 

<CommunityCouncils@pkc.gov.uk> 

Sent: 17/03/2020 16:22 

To: Undisclosed recipients:; 

Subject: [-SPAM-MED-] Community Council Meetings - Coronavirus Guidance 

Dear Community Councils 

  

As you will be aware the coronavirus situation is fast-moving and the Council have created a 
webpage for key information - https://www.pkc.gov.uk/coronavirus.  Following the Prime Minister’s 
announcement yesterday evening to minimise social contact etc, Perth & Kinross Council’s advice to 
community councils would be that your scheduled meetings should be postponed until the official 
government advice on social contact changes.  

  

We will endeavour to advise you when this happens, but please keep an eye on the news and the 
webpage provided above. Some community councils have asked about discussing business by email 
and given the current situation this would be acceptable, as long as approval of any decisions is 
discussed at their next full meeting. 

  

If you do decide to postpone your meetings, please ensure you inform your local communities through 
appropriate channels, and consider providing contact details in case a resident has a significant issue 
to raise with you. 

  

We expect to receive more specific advice for community groups from LARGS (Local Authority 
Resilience Group Scotland) later this week, and will pass this on when we receive it.  

  

Kind regards 

  

Christine Grant 

Senior Elections and Community Council Officer 

  

Culture and Community Services l Perth and Kinross Council l Council Building l 2 High Street l Perth l PH1 5PH l 
Tel: 01738 475182 l E-Mail: ChristineGrant@pkc.gov.uk 
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